
From: Michael Acquilano <macquilano@catholic-doc.org>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/4/2017 5:25:30 PM
Subject: RE: JP II Dinner

Danny –
 
I will get that for you, however, the food was donated. Does that make a difference?
 
Sincerely In Christ,
 
Michael
 
Michael F. Acquilano, Director
South Carolina Catholic Conference
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From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 3:45 PM
 
To: Michael Acquilano 
Subject: JP II Dinner
 
​Michael, please send me the value of the meals from our evening at JP II School. We need to report them. 
Thanks
 
DV
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